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CAREERS FAIR 2015 

 
The Department of Education wishes to announce that the 2015 edition of the Careers Fair 
will be taking place on Tuesday 24th February 2015 at the Tercentenary Hall.  
 
The Careers Fair provides students with the opportunity to find out more about potential 
career paths in Gibraltar as well as providing opportunities to meet and discuss relevant 
issues with potential employers and key personnel.  Students will be able gain 
valuable insight and advice by speaking directly with professionals from the different 
sectors. 
 
The event is organised by Bayside School, the Gibraltar College and Westside School and 
forms an important part of the careers guidance that is provided to students within our 
Education System. 
 
The organisers of the event invite businesses interested in participating in the Careers Fair 
to submit their details on http://www.careersfair.gi/  before Friday 16th January 2015. 
 
Further information may be obtained directly from the website, the schools or the College. 
 

 
  


